
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Value Distributor, 

 

We would like to inform you that all Ukon shipment registered from 

01/04/2020 will be delay because of the Corona virus situation 

Our Shipping company can’t delivery due to countries close. 

 

For some customer who have received tracking number and the status show 

return to sender, Our Ukon team will resend again after the situation better. 

Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Remark: All ukon order still be able to process and renew as normal.    

 


